
 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse Services (eCARE) 
2023-24 

 
Dear Parents/Guardian and South Heart Staff, 

As you know, students need to be healthy to learn.  In response to this need, South Heart 
School has chosen to continue its partnership with the ND eCare School Health Program to 
provide school health services.  The ND eCARE School Health Program offers all day access to 
an experienced school nurse through a two-way video/audio technology.   

The interaction between the School Health e-nurse and the student will be very similar to having 
a school nurse providing care on-site.  With the assistance of school staff, the school nurse will 
visit with and assess the health needs of your child.  If further care or treatment is needed, the 
school nurse will notify the parent of the outcome and together will decide the best options for 
the student.   

South Heart School will be providing this service to all students free of charge with the goal to 
keep students healthy and learning. 

If you have any questions, please call South Heart School or the eCARE School Health Office. 

Have a happy and healthy school year!! 

Mr. Calvin Dean, Superintendent                             Sheila Freed, R.N. 
South Heart Public School    Avel eCARE School Health Director                          
        Phone:      (605) 606-0556 
        Email:  sheila.freed@avelecare.com 

Liz Tofteland, R.N. 
ND School eCare Manager 
Phone:  (701) 263-1674    
Email:  liz.tofteland@k12.nd.us                      
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